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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This academic year all children will be taking part in two hours of PE per week. This means that your 

child will need to come in their PE kit on two separate days. The days your child has PE are outlined 

below:  

Monday= Year 2 , Year 4 and Year 6 

Tuesday = Reception, Year 1, Year 4 and Year 5 (who are not swimming) 

Wednesday = Year 3, Year 5 and the Maples 

Thursday = Year 1 and Year 6 

Friday= Year 2, Year 3 and the Maples.  

Following on from this, children are required to have the correct PE kit with appropriate footwear on 

their PE day. .  

Cottingley Village Primary School PE kit:  

Blue jumper    + Plain White T-shirt/Polo +   Plain Blue/Black Shorts +    Plain Blue/Black  +        Trainers  

                                                                                                                             Jogging bottoms  

                                                                                                              (If you choose to during winter) 

 

 

 

 

Branded sportswear and sportswear of different colour are not part of our PE kit and should not be 

worn on PE days.  

We hope this clarifies any uncertainties around PE, footwear and appropriate kit. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Ruthven 
PE Lead 


